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School Reopening Update
Dear Frazier School Community,

As you know, the Frazier School District will start the school year by offering live, synchronous remote
instruction. Over the next couple of weeks, you will be receiving updates through phone, email, as well
as our district webpage regarding the upcoming school year. Please make sure that your contact
information is up to date in your Skyward Family Access Portal so that you receive all updates.

Although we are starting the school year in a virtual setting, we will continue to evaluate
recommendations from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention, the Pennsylvania Department of
Health, and the Pennsylvania Department of Education. Our goal is to get our students back into the
classrooms.

With that being said, once we feel that we can safely return our students to the classrooms, we will
institute a hybrid approach when returning to face-to-face, in person instruction. Students will attend
classes two days a week in person and three days a week in a remote learning environment with the
ultimate goal of returning all students to a five day, in person school setting. The hybrid approach will
allow us to provide in- person instruction while maintaining the recommended social distancing between
students and staff.

In addition, the district will be sending out a new survey in which we are asking you to indicate whether
you will be sending your child back to school once we are able to return or if your child will remain in the
remote learning environment. We will also ask that you indicate whether or not your child will be
utilizing district transportation if you intend to send your child back to school. It is very important that
you complete the survey so that we can provide the safest possible educational environment for our
students and staff.

Please remember that this is a fluid situation and information and recommendations change daily. If you
should have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly, or your child’s building principal, for
additional information.

Sincerely,
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